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Location Land to the east of firs wood close, Northaw

Proposal Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access

Case Officer Mr William Myers  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to this planning application for the following reasons. Firstly we need to
protect our green belts and wildlife that live there. This application is not sustainable as
Northaw has no train or bus service and walking to Potters Bar is dangerous in parts due to
the lack of pavements which will result in the occupants using their cars to access work,
schools, shops, adding to the already polluted air. Welwyn and Hatfield have declared to aim
for carbon natural borough by 2030, this development will cause more not less pollution. The
roads through Northaw are narrow, large commercial vehicles driving through the village will
be damaging to the roads and historic buildings. The development will put local services
under pressure. Schools, GP services, hospitals are overstretched. More houses will impact
on these services further. Northaw is a small quaint historic village that should not be
allowed to be subjected to urban sprawl and join Potters Bar.
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